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	GOLDEN LOCAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

4521 Oak Lane

Aspen Ridge, OH 41234

Phone:  330-541-6789            Fax:  330-541-6780

Carol Mitchell, Ed.D. SUPERINTENDENT


Michele Quintera

Director, Jack & Jill Child Care Center

Oak Glen, OH 41235

Dear Michele,

Let me introduce Sarah Albright, an Itinerant Preschool Special Needs Teacher with Golden Local School District. Sarah will be working with Jacob Hill, who is enrolled in your center. As you are aware from being involved in the team discussion, Sarah will be working with Jacob’s teachers at Jack & Jill CCC to incorporate into their program the goals that are identified on Jacob’s Individualized Education Plan (IEP).  

Sarah’s job is to provide educational services for preschool aged children with special needs who are enrolled in community-based early childhood programs like yours. Itinerant early childhood services may be provided in homes, day care centers, family day cares, preschools, kindergarten classrooms, Head Start classrooms, or any other early childhood setting. Sarah travels to a number of different programs to work with the children on her caseload and their teachers. Her visiting schedule varies depending on the needs of the children, but it is usually once a week for about an hour. 

In her role, the itinerant teacher wears many hats – she is a consultant, a resource person, and a teacher. Her main role is to collaborate with the classroom teacher/child care provider, staff members, and families so that the children with special needs can receive the most appropriate learning experiences. She may also spend time with the children in their classroom or home as needed. She is available to provide suggestions, strategies, resources, and ideas to support the classroom teacher/child care provider. She and the teacher together will work out a system so they can best work together. It will be important that they can find some uninterrupted time each week when they can meet to discuss and share information.  

I appreciate the opportunity to work with your center. If you have any questions about our itinerant preschool program, please do not hesitate to call me at any time. Together, we will make this a great educational experience for the children, teachers, and families!

Sincerely,

Supervisor, Preschool Special Needs Program

Phone:


